
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

All pupils in KS2 have access to a revision website called CenturyTech. This award 

winning educational platform is based on artificial intelligence to create a tailored 

learning pathway for your child. The programme identifies gaps in your child’s 

learning; gives them personalised tasks to address the misconceptions and then 

checks to ensure they have understood it before moving on.  

What else does century do?  

• All children complete diagnostic assessments at the beginning and end  

• Targets interventions  

• Provides home learning 

• Aid revision for SATs  

• Informs planning 

• Encourages parent engagement  

• Gives access to 1,000s of learning resources  

• Provides teachers with an accurate assessment of children and their 

progress  

The website gives students regular tests on material they have covered in Maths, 

Reading and SPAG and aids understanding and retention. Using the website is easy. 

Students go to https://www.century.tech/. To login, the students click ‘log in’ and 

enter their details. Students already have their username and passwords stuck in the 

front of their reading journals. 

Once logged in, the students follow their ‘path, which appears here:  

 

They may also complete specific assignments allocated by the class teacher here. 

https://www.century.tech/


Class teachers have access to the results and can use these to make appropriate 

interventions to support the pupils’ learning. 

You can monitor your child’s use of the platform by logging in with their student login 

details, which will allow you to see their revision time spent and average testing 

scores. 

We hope you find this useful and that we can continue working together to promote 

the success of your child’s education.  

Thank you for your continued support 

 

The KS2 Priory Team.  

 


